
 

Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Agenda 3 September 2003 

5. CLYDE ROAD, KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL AND TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Martin Maguire, Community Advocate Roger Cave, Community Secretary, DDI 941 6502 

  
 The purpose of this report is to provide the Board with all the previous reports and outcomes of the 

Transport and Roading Committee deliberations on the City Streets Unit capital works project to 
renew the kerb and channel on Clyde Road (University Drive to Creyke Road) and traffic management 
work for the fuller length of Clyde Road, from Riccarton Road to Creyke Road. 

 
 This project has been considered by the Transport and Roading Committee on two occasions, 18 July 

2003 and 15 August 2003. 
 
 (The reports referred to above have been circulated separately to Board members.) 
 
 Speaking rights had been granted, at both meetings, to Miss H and Mr R Thacker, who reside at 43 

Clyde Road.  Their property is situated on the southwest side of Clyde Road where it meets the Avon 
Stream.   

 
 On on-site meeting was held on Friday 29 August 2003. 
 
 Although this matter is recorded under the Transport and Roading Committee report (clause 10.4) it 

has been brought out as a stand alone clause because of its importance. 
 
 Along with the information gained from the on-site meeting and the attached papers, members are 

asked to make a decision on moving this work forward. 
   
 Recommendation: That the Board now give consideration to the approving of the City Streets 

Unit plan for this Clyde Road work to be circulated for community 
consultation 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the Officer’s recommendation be considered. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


